
 

Spring 2018 Newsletter! 

 
 

Dear Parents 

After a chilly start to our Spring we are glad to see that 
the weather is turning!  
Recently, many of you have had Parents evening for 
your children and we are thrilled to hear that 
progress is being made. It’s important that we receive 
feedback so that we can build on areas where your 
children need further support if necessary. 
Our tutors remain dedicated to supporting your 
children and work hard to make this happen, as you 
know. 
Since our last Newsletter, we can share with you that 
there are now 12 tutors on our team who offer a wide 
range of specialisms; from Foundation Stage to GCSE.  
Our newest team member is Sarah Duncan, who is a 
Reading Recovery Teacher and also specialises in the 
teaching of phonics. Sarah intends to deliver a 
Reading Surgery for parents-details to follow in due 
course. 
It is that time again, our Year 6 children continue to 
work hard in the lead up to SATs and we look forward 
to welcoming many of them on our revision courses 
during Easter. 
Congratulations to all our children who have recently 
sat and passed entrance exams for their next school! 
What an achievement, well done! 
From the team at Tutor With Confidence. 

 

Easter SATs Revision 

April 4th, 5th,12th and 13th. 
                  10-12pm 

Year 6 parents-please contact us if you’d like to 
book your child on to any of the SATs revision 
courses as follows: 
April 4th: Maths Reasoning Skills (FULL), Alderley 
Edge 

April 5th: Reading Comprehension Skills, Alderley 
Edge 

April 12th: Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling, 
Wilmslow 

April 13th: Reading Comprehension Skills, 
Wilmslow 

 

Cost per session is £20 per child, please pay on the 
day-thank you! 
 

We love….. 

http://spellingframe.co.uk 

 
Finding it hard to encourage your child to practice their 
spellings?  
Spelling Frame is an online tool which takes spellings from 
the National Curriculum (by lower key stage and upper key 
stage) and gives various activities to help memorise them. 
Children get to practice spellings by their spelling rule and 
then are tested.  

 

Summer Tutoring 

As the summer is such a long break, we will be offering 
summer tutoring to current Year 6 children in order to 
prepare them for High School. You may decide to end 
tutoring going in to Year 7, but this way, with our GCSE 
tutors, we are able to provide a bridge to help that next 
step not seem so daunting. Please contact us if you are 
interested. 
If your child is not in Year 6 and you would like to 
continue tutoring over the summer, please let us 
know. 

 

http://spellingframe.co.uk/

